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Reinhart, David

From: Rucker, Caley

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 9:07 AM

To: Reinhart, David

Subject: FW: Request to appear Board of Public Works

From: dchabegger@juno.com <dchabegger@juno.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 3:34 PM 
To: Rucker, Caley <ruckerc@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: RE: Request to appear Board of Public Works 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Caley, 

The invoices were both mailed to 2541 Loomis Street. There are two code enforcement building addresses,1326 N Salem 
Rd and also 2521 Loomis St. Both properties are owned by the church and are adjacent to each other.  

Will I be able to know approximately how soon in the agenda my issue will be addressed? I currently have a 10:45 am 
appointment on Monday, February 7.   

Thank you for your help. 

Daniel Habegger 

---------- Original Message ---------- 
From: "Rucker, Caley" <ruckerc@cityoflacrosse.org> 
To: "dchabegger@juno.com" <dchabegger@juno.com> 
Subject: RE: Request to appear Board of Public Works 
Date: Thu, 27 Jan 2022 15:34:48 +0000 

Hi Daniel, 

Thanks for your message.  This item will need to be added to the February 7th Board of Public Works agenda.  Our two 
staff that have the pictures/invoices are not in the office today so I have no way of obtaining the attachments for your 
dispute.  Could you provide the address of the invoices?  I will make sure to pass along your request to Community Risk 
Management so these can get added for the 7th.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 
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Caley Rucker 

Executive Secretary – Mayor’s Office

City Hall

400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, WI  54601 

(608) 789-7500

www.cityoflacrosse.org

“In a world where you can be anything, be kind.”

From: dchabegger@juno.com <dchabegger@juno.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 4:44 PM 
To: Reynolds, Mitch <reynoldsm@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Request to appear Board of Public Works 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 

Mayor Reynolds and Staff, 

My name is Daniel Habegger. I am the pastor at Temple Baptist Church on the North Side of La Crosse. We recently 
received two invoices totaling more than $900 for snow removal performed on January 8. I would like to request an 
appearance before the Board of Public Works this coming Monday, January 31, in order to seek better understanding on 
this issue. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Daniel Habegger 
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Temple Baptist Church 

La Crosse, WI 

____________________________________________________________

Choose to be safer online.
Opt-in to Cyber Safety with NortonLifeLock. 
Get Norton 360 with LifeLock starting at $9.95/month.* 
NetZero.com/NortonLifeLock

____________________________________________________________

Top News - Sponsored By Newser

 Ukraine Worried About 'Panic' in the West
 Beware, East Coast, Here Comes Kenan
 After Bridge Collapses, a Human Chain Forms


